
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 
FIRE OPS 101 

BY CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS  
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village Board may 
be attending the Fire OPS 101 on Wednesday, May 24, 2023, starting at 7:00 a.m., at the Madison College Fire 
Service Education Center 1750 Pearson Street Madison, WI 53704.  No official Caledonia business will be 
conducted at this event.  
 
 
Dated May 19, 2023 
 
       Joslyn Hoeffert 
       Village Clerk 
 

 


